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White Pine Street & Utility Project Addendum #1 
             
 
TO:     Prospective Respondents and Other Interested Parties 
 
FROM:   The Village of Buffalo Grove Finance Department 
 
ISSUE DATE:  November 3, 2023 
 
SUBJECT:  ADDENDUM #1 
 
Note:  This Addendum is hereby declared a part of the original bid and 

contract documents and in case of conflict, the provisions in the 
following Addendum shall govern. 

           
 
The following changes and clarifications shall be made to the Bid Documents for the White 
Pine Street & Utility Project 
 
Q1. Are there any soil borings available for the project for the contractors to review? If not, 
would the contractor be able to perform their own soil borings prior to the bid opening. 
  
A1. Yes, the contractor  may perform soil boring at their own risk and expense. This work shall be 
permitted under a right of way permit process by contacting Kyle Johnson at KJohnson@vbg.org 
 The specifications included pavement cores from 2007.  Additional cores, borings and a CCDD 
certification have all been ordered.  They are expected for release around November 20th and will be 
given to the contractor of award.  Based upon several projects in the area we expect the cores to 
remain consistent with those from 2007, the soils to demonstrate good values for underground 
construction with an average water table for this area and the CCDD to qualify for a 662 release. 
 
 

 
PROSPECTIVE RESPONDENTS ARE TO ACKNOWLEDGE RECEIPT OF 
ADDENDUM #1.  AND SHALL INCLUDE AND NOTE THIS ADDENDUM IN 
YOUR RESPONSE. 
 
 
RESPONDENT:          
 
 

SIGNED: _______________________________________ DATE:     
 
TITLE   : _______________________________________ 

 

Finance Department 
Fifty Raupp Blvd. 
Buffalo Grove, IL  60089-2198 
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